
 

 

 

Letter of Recommendation for Chad Alger 
with A5 Specialties 

 
I first met Chad 15 years ago when he worked for the corporate dental supply companies. I was 
impressed then about his wealth of knowledge and genuine interest in helping me with my practice. Over 
the years I’ve only grown to appreciate him more.  
 
Recently it was time to upgrade the sterilization area in my practice. I started brainstorming ideas with 
Chad using his years of experience to customize a solution to fit our needs. He had some great 
suggestions and even offered to “help with the install”. What this really meant was he looked after every 
detail from design, materials, coordinating contractors, electricians, plumbers, painting, the works. We 
planned this to happen during a vacation where I would be out of state and I didn’t have to do a thing! He 
made it happen. Everything went perfectly. It turned out better than I could have imagined and I 
frequently hear my team say things like “it’s so nice in here”, and “I actually like coming in here”, and “I’m 
so happy to work here now”. 
 
Owning his own business changes the relationship we have together. Now his biggest concern is doing 
the right thing for me so that I can take care of my patients. Sometimes that means fixing or repairing 
equipment instead of replacing it, other times it means recommending a brand that the big 3 don’t offer 
or even talk about.  
 
Chad’s integrity, professionalism, and experience make him invaluable for my practice and an integral 
part of my team. I can’t recommend him highly enough. If you are looking for someone to take care of you 
and always do the right thing then don’t look any further. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ryan Doyle, DDS 


